
Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Baker Street block party 2023
Trish Healy <thealy@gmavt.net> Tue, Aug 1, 2023 at 7:55 PM
To: jarneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Hello Josh,

And the kids are asking... "When is the block party?"
Beginning in 2014, the Baker, Tilden, Millet Steet neighborhood started an annual block party.  Due
to Covid, 2020 was canceled, although we had a successful Fall 2021 and 2022 party.  We look
look forward to another enjoyable outside event with our neighborhood.
Specifics for 2023 block party:
When:  September 9th; rain date September 16th
Where:  Baker Street
Time:  3:30 - 8:00 pm
Why:  To celebrate our awesome neighborhood, spend time together, play and dine in the middle
of the street.

Would you please assist again this year by bringing this request to the attention of
the Selectboard?  Once the selectboard approves the block party, I'll inform the Richmond police
that Baker Street will be closed and contact the highway department to borrow road closed signs. 
This has been prior protocol for the event.

I look forward to hearing from you,

Thank you,
Trish Healy
802-373-1211


